
To Members of the Senate Transportation Committee:  

 

This is in regards to the Senate Bill 283-- the re-naming of a section of Rt. 84 in Ashtabula 

Township, Ashtabula County, to the World War II Veterans Memorial Highway as proposed by 

your committee.   

 

I am in favor of this change since many of my family, friends and acquaintances are veterans of 

that era, and some have given their lives for our freedom ;  many have paid a price for 

their  service, but all are worthy of recognition that this action will give to them.  Thank you for 

considering this bill, and the work required to bring it to the attention of the entire Senate.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Florence Hudson  

 


